
Health Policy Commission
50 Milk Street, 8th Floor

Boston, MA 02109

NOTICE OF  
MATERIAL CHANGE  

FORM



GENERAL INSTRUCTIONS 



NOTICE OF MATERIAL CHANGE 

DATE OF NOTICE: 

CONTACT INFORMATION

DESCRIPTION OF ORGANIZATION

TYPE OF MATERIAL CHANGE

20-0702818

On or about September 7, 2021.

Walden Behavioral Care, Inc. ("Walden"), a Delaware corporation, is a nationally recognized
provider of eating disorder treatment programs across the care continuum. It has several
subsidiaries, including Walden Behavioral Care, LLC, which operates several facilities in
Massachusetts. Services are provided in residential, inpatient, and outpatient settings to
accommodate the full range of patient needs and are duly licensed by the Department of Public
Health, the Department of Mental Health, and the Department of Early Education and Care.

07-08-2021

Walden Behavioral Care, Inc.

51 Sawyer Road, Suite 510

Waltham MA 02453
https://waldenbehavioralcare.com/
Charles Rossignol

Vice President - Business Development and Contracting
781-647-2922
CRossignol@waldenbehavioralcare.com

✔



MATERIAL CHANGE NARRATIVE

DEVELOPMENT OF THE MATERIAL CHANGE

Monte Nido Corporate Holdings, LLC ("Monte Nido"), a Delaware limited liability company, is purchasing
100% of Walden's stock. The current shareholders of Walden are entering into a Purchase and Sale
Agreement with Monte Nido, whereby Monte Nido will purchase the stock of Walden. Following the
proposed Material Change, the parties do not expect that there will be any changes in the Health Care
Services provided by Walden. Moreover, Walden's leadership will not change as a result of this
transaction.

Monte Nido provides eating disorder treatment programs in Massachusetts, California, Georgia, Illinois,
New York, Pennsylvania and Oregon.

The parties do not expect that the proposed Material Change will impact reimbursement rates, care
referral patterns, access to services or quality of care as there will not be a significant change in
Walden's operations. Furthermore, the parties have no plans to change the Health Care Services
currently offered by Walden.

At this time, neither Walden nor Monte Nido anticipate making any other Material Changes in the
next 12 months, but will provide any and all required Notices and regulatory applications to the
appropriate government agencies should that change.

The parties will provide any notices and make any filings with government agencies as may be
required as a result of the proposed Material Change, including filings with the Department of Public
Health, Department of Mental Health, and Department of Early Education and Care.
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